Returning FLMS Library Books

We hope your children have had a wonderful year at FLMS and have enjoyed reading great
books from the school library. It is now time for all library books to be returned. All FLMS
students have been notified about their overdue library books, and yet we know they sometimes
need additional reminders. If your child has any books from the school library they should be
returned immediately. Your cooperation is greatly appreciated.

If there is any confusion about notices they have received, or if you would like to contact me
directly, please do not hesitate to reach out to me.

Wishing you and your family a wonderful summer.



